LATA SONPAL PHD FCHT.,, P.A.
7742 N. Kendall Drive, # 496 Miami, FL 33156

No Surprises Act

No Surprises Act (passed by congress), has been put in effect, starting 1* of January 2022,
under which a Health Care Provider is required to provide a prospective client with a Good
Faith Estimate cost for their services to be rendered.

In my practice, it has always been my policy, that at the initial contact I inform the
prospective clients, when they call to make an appointment, of my fees per session. A
client decides the number of sessions depending on their needs and goals. So they know the
Cost of the treatment.

I also inform them, at that time, my Late Cancel and No Show policy and the associated
charges.

So please read the above and acknowledge that you have been informed of the No
Surprises Act and Good Faith Estimate cost. The cost will depend on the number of
sessions you schedule and keep, and Late Cancels and No Shows.

“I hereby acknowledge that I have been informed of No Surprises Act and Good Faith

Estimate Cost of services rendered by Dr. Lata Sonpal. I acknowledge that I have been
informed of Late Cancellation and No Show fees.

Name:
Signature:

Date:



